
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

    

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Swainson 
 
www.cockingtonprimary.org.uk 
Email: admin@cockingtonprimary.org.uk 
Phone: 01803 214100 
Old Mill Road, Torquay, Devon, TQ2 6AP 
 

  

3 September 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our geography unit this term, we will be taking the children on a local fieldwork walk on Wednesday 
17th September. 
 
The focus of our learning will be to explore the key questions: 
What does Torquay have to offer? 
Why is Torquay popular with tourists? 
 
The children will leave school at 9:30am and will return in time for lunch. We will be walking from school and 
along the seafront, where the children will be drawing their own sketch maps and identifying a range of 
human and physical features in the local area. 
 
Please ensure your child comes to school in their usual school uniform and wears a comfortable pair of shoes 
suitable for walking. We also ask that all children bring: 

 A healthy snack 
 A water bottle 
 A waterproof coat or sun hat, depending on the weather forecast for the day 

 
We would also really appreciate a few parent volunteers to help supervise the walk. If you are available and 
would like to join us, please speak to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Year 2 Team  
 
 


